
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director 
CC: Nelson Leese, Interim Assistant Director of Investigations and Legal Affairs  
From: Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 
Date: November 18, 2022 
Re:  EXP INV Certification for Case Number: 2022OPA-0341 

 
OIG EXP INV Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the proposed EXP INV for case number 2022OPA-0341.  During review, OIG found the 
named employee did not complete the required use of force report as was directed by the incident 
scene’s screening sergeant.    

Based on the conversation had with OPA, OIG understands that this matter with be handled through 
Supervisory Action.  Accordingly, this investigation is certified as thorough, timely, and objective. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

___________________________ 

Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Public Safety and Investigation Specialist  

                           


